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Comments: The dry riverside project needs to take place for a multitude of reasons, two of the most important
being the amount of dry fuel in this area and the number of fires surrounding in recent years. The second being
our elk population has plummeted, again for many reasons however one of them being forage for those elk herds
and it needs to improve. My self as well as my family utilize our beloved Southfork, both the mountains for
hunting and the lake for camping and boating. These activities are being threatened and this project will be a
good start to getting help for our elk herds as well as fire danger. Please get this project underway.

Thank you



